
 
22nd May 2012 
 
 
To All Zambian residents in Japan, 
 

“NEW RESIDENCY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM” AND “NEW  
REGISTRATION SYSTEM FOR FOREIGN RESIDENTS” IN JAPAN 

 
Please take note of the “New Residency Management System” and “New 

Registration System for Foreign Residents” in Japan, which will take effect on 9th 
July 2012. 
 
Check the following websites for detailed information:- 
 
1) “New Residency Management System”   
 
           http://www.immi-moj.go.jp/newimmiact 1/en/index.html 
 

(Japanese Government Internet TV) 
 
 http://nettv.gov-online.go.jp/eng/prg/prg2672.html 
 
2) “New Registration System for Foreign Residents”  
 
 http://www.soumu.go.jp/main sosiki/jichi gyousei/c-gyousei/zairyu 

english.html 
 
 (Pamphlets) 
 
 http://www.soumu.go.jp/main sosiki/jichi gyousei/c-gyousei/pdf/eng  

page.pdf 
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
Jetty Mweemba 
FIRST SECRETARY 
 
 
 
 


